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This newsletter has been created to keep
parents/carers informed of the careers activities that
are going on in school as well as to provide advice
and information on all aspects of careers

USEFUL LINKS TO INFORMATION
FOR PARENTS/CARERS
UPCOMING CAREERS
ACTIVITIES
HOW TO CONTACT THE
CAREERS TEAM
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CONTACT THE CAREERS TEAM
You can contact the careers advisers, Mrs Ellis and Mrs Lawler, 
 by emailing careersteachers@heckgrammar.co.uk

USEFUL LINKS FOR 
PARENTS
UCAS Undergraduate: Advice for Parents and Guardians 

The parents guide: What are your child's options after
GCSE

Apprenticeships: Support for Parents and Guardians

Futuregoals: Resources for parents/carers

CAREERS DROP IN
Open to all students across all year
groups!
Monday- Thursday lunchtime 
12.45 to 13.15 in B.0.13

PARENTS EVENING 
Remember -  a member of the careers
team is usually available at parents
evening for all year groups. 

OTHER INFO

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/applying-university/ucas-undergraduate-advice-parents-and-guardians
https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/applying-university/ucas-undergraduate-advice-parents-and-guardians
https://www.theparentsguideto.co.uk/post/what-can-my-child-do-after-their-gcses
https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/influencers/support-for-parents-and-guardians
https://futuregoals.co.uk/engage/parents-carers/


CAREERS GUIDANCE
 INTERVIEWS

UPCOMING CAREERS ACTIVITIES

MOCK
INTERVIEWS

Year 10
Year 12

Year 10
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The progression conference is back in person this year and
will take place  in July.

Students in year 12 will  attend  workshops and the careers
fair.  Both will be an opportunity  to meet a wide range of
representatives  from Universities, local employers and
apprenticeship providers as well as HGS alumni. 

Students in year 10 will also attend the fair. It is a chance for
them to start thinking about their options for the future. This
prepares them for the start of year 11, where they make their
post 16 choices and have a conversation with one of the
careers advisers. 

PROGRESSION
CONFERENCE 

Year 12

We continue to invite Year 12 students for their one to one
guidance interviews.

The interview is a chance for students to discuss their
aspirations with an impartial and qualified careers adviser and
discuss all their options.

Students are sent a summary of their guidance interview
containing everything discussed and are encouraged to
attend the careers drop in if they have any further questions

Year 10 will have an employer led Mock Interview session in
July. We are again working with Ahead Partnership to make
this happen.

The aim of the mock interviews is to increase students’
awareness of employer expectations, increase their
confidence and their motivation in school. The session will also
help to build their optimism for the future as they receive
feedback from the employers. Students will get the chance to
present a job sector of their choice to the employer during
their interview and also answer general interview questions.

Students will be prepared before their interviews by tutors and
the careers team.

IN THE NEXT ISSUE
WE WILL UPDATE YOU ON ALL
THE EVENTS  FEATURED IN THIS
ISSUE AND HOW THEY WENT
INFORMATION ABOUT THE
SUPPORT AVAILABLE FOR
STUDENTS AND PARENTS
FOLLOWING GCSE AND A LEVEL
RESULTS DAYS IN AUGUST

ISSUE 1-JUNE 2022


